
Question on Notice 

No. 232 

Asked on 11 March 2021 

DR C ROWAN ASKED MINISTER FOR EDUCATION, MINISTER FOR INDUSTRIAL 
RELATIONS AND MINISTER FOR RACING (HON G GRACE) 

QUESTION:  

With reference to Pullenvale State School’s Infrastructure Master Plan— 

Will the Minister outline what recommendations the Department of Education is implementing 
to complement Pullenvale State School’s Traffic Management Plan? 

ANSWER: 

School road safety is a matter that requires whole-of-community awareness and commitment. 
Establishing a Safe School Travel (SafeST) Committee is the first step in identifying and 
addressing school safety concerns. The SafeST Committee will develop a school road safety 
action plan for implementing strategies and solutions.  

Pullenvale State School does not currently have a SafeST Committee. 

On 2 March 2021, the Department of Education met with the school to discuss their concerns 
about traffic congestion and safety issues at the school, including the process for establishing 
a SafeST Committee.  

The department will continue to work with the school to identify solutions to its traffic 
congestion issues, including undertaking a site inspection, and liaising with relevant local 
stakeholders.  

 


